
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our EYFS and KS1 children are in need of your help! We are planning a sewing 
afternoon, where the children will be creating their own animal finger puppet 
linking to our topic of ‘In the Jungle’. For our DT work this half term, the children 
will be bringing their puppet designs to life and we will need additional adult 
support for each class in order to make this happen.  
 
The sewing afternoon will take place on Thursday 6th February 1:30pm – 
3:15pm. This will give you the opportunity to make an animal finger puppet 
with your child throughout the afternoon.  
 
We’re sure the children would appreciate you coming in to help make some 
fantastic finger puppets and any extra pair of hands would be very grateful 
amongst the staff. If you are able to attend, please notify your child’s teacher 
via Bloomz or speak to them directly during Early Bird.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The EYFS and KS1 team. 
n.martin@ebor.academy 

g.glaholm1@ebor.academy 

w.gardiner@ebor.academy 

a.thomas@ebor.academy 
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